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Solar glasses supplied by the Campground 

 

 

 All the participants of the Solar Eclipse Muster would like to thank 

the planning committee of Kathy Letsinger, Doug Barksdale and Johnny 

Leggett for making this a memorable trip.  The campground was perfect as 

we were all together in a row or two and close enough so everyone could 



visit and enjoy this wonderful event together.  While waiting for the eclipse 

we had a meeting and then an impromptu lunch of hamburgers and hot 

dogs with everyone raiding their kitchen for the lunch.  Everyone seemed 

to enjoy the relaxed atmosphere and camaraderie.  

 After several days in Canton with shopping and exploring the area 

the travelers moved on to Waco.  Several groups split off to travel together 

and find their way to Waco.  During our two day stay in Waco people did 

various tours such as the Chip and Joanna one of the various houses they 

redid.  Others went to see the Silos and Magnolia shopping venue.  The 

group did have access to a meeting room at the campground so we all met 

for happy hour.  

 The group then moved to our final destination of Fredericksburg, a 

very quaint and lovely town with many vineyards, Luckenbach (country – 

western music), The Nimitz Museum (National Museum of the Pacific War) 

and of course retail therapy.  There were plenty of German restaurants to 

partake since this area is of German descent.    The group also had a 

potluck dinner the first night we there in a very nice large meeting room. 

On Monday night we hosted the several past presidents, that drove over to 

see us, as well as the present president and the future president.  The 

group was even able to squeeze in a bean bag baseball game.  

 We even had a birthday celebration , Karen deBlieux, had  a great 

day April 13. 

 

Future Musters 

The Y’all Come is April 21- 25, 2024 in Breaux  

Bridge at Poche’s Fish n Camp. 

The Central Regional Meeting is November 10- 15, 2024 at Sun Outdoors 

in Ponchatoula.   

Please don’t forget to sign up on the Website for all musters. 



The Following are a few pictures from the Rolling Muster that have not 

been posted to Face book.   
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Left to Right 

Incoming president Melody Thomas and her husband Paul, Past President 

Willie Pollard and his wife, Present President Richard Palmer with his wife 

and Past President John Steinbauer and his wife Kathy. 

 

 

The Padgett’s, especially Kathy, would like to thank everyone who helped 

them along the trip.  We couldn’t ask for a better group of fellow campers 

to assist us along the way: helping hook up, set up, fix up, gas up and pick 

up.  Again thanks to everyone. 

Kathy and Walt 


